
Ombudsteam reminders
• Mostly want to remind you we’re here to help

• We’re happy to advise
• We’ve even come to talk to a WG at the AD’s request

• Also want to remind you of division of labor
• We’re not the behavior police
• Chairs have responsibility (and authority in RFC 2418 / BCP 25) to address disruptions 

to WG process
• We’re here for harassment and similar more complicated problems

• Feel free to reach out:
ombudsteam@ietf.org or
allison.mankin@gmail.com, melinda.shore@nomountain.net, resnick@episteme.net

• Questions, discussion?
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